
 
 

 
Friday 6th June 2025 

 
Nursery Pirate Activity Session – Wednesday 9th July  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to join your child at our Nursery Pirate activity session! This is linked to our 
theme this half term of “The Sea”. 
 
On Wednesday 9th July, children may come to Nursery dressed as a pirate or in anything pirate related. 
The morning will be spent in the Nursery making pirate hats and completing pirate activities together. 
 
In the afternoon, we will be completing a number of outdoor pirate challenges. Parents and carers are 
welcome to join us at 2.15pm until the end of the day. Please come to the side gate near the main 
reception where we will sign you in. Your child will come out to meet you and we will rotate around some 
fun pirate activities. 
 
If your child does not attend Nursery on a Wednesday, they are more than welcome to come and join in 
the fun. We just ask that you bring your child at 2.15pm and remain with them for the duration of the 
session to maintain our staff ratios. Please let the office or Nursery know if you are planning to attend so 
we have an idea of numbers.  
 
Once we are finished, we will ask you to wait whilst we allow children to collect their home things and we 
will be ready to leave at 3.10pm.  
 
Please ensure that children come to Nursery wearing suncream if the weather is nice and please send 
them with a drink. The session will be weather dependent.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Nursery staff. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
The Nursery Team 
​
​
 

​      
 


